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Attention: Committees/Inquiries I have just read the article in Manly Daily saying submissions due today 

Sunday the deadline. All the material has been lodged with NB hospital (Brad Hazzard letter reced dated 

22/03/19 unable to attach). I have been dealing with Jeffrey Woods at the hospital and more recent times with 

Paula Smith I had an appointment with them both on 20/06/19 and was requested for me to obtain the clinical 

notes from  where my uncle was a resident (only a matter of months) on returning via ambulance 

on the evening of the 27/12/18 for a short period of 32 hours before being returned to hospital this time to 

RNS and had been transferred to Greenwich hospital where he passed away on 11/02/19. Issue of concern; he 

should never had been discharged from NB hospital due to an infection and perforated bladder whilst 

hospitalized, I had been asked to obtain ambulance notes from the time they collected  from NB hospital 

until they handed him over to the staff at the facility at . I submitted both the facility and ambulance 

notes, I had been concerned on reading the material the pain suffered by my uncle yet they discharged him 

from NB hospital when they did. To date I am still waiting on Jeffrey Woods to get back to me after reviewing 

the information I was asked to submit and still not had a reply since 16/07/19, this matter has been ongoing 

since January and still not any closer to getting answers. Kind regards,  Beloved Niece of the 

deceased. Unable to email as per Manly Daily advertised send to: parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries 




